
 

 

 

 

Pursuant to Colorado Law, you are hereby notified that the 2018 
Budget Hearing for the Gilpin County Public Trustee Office will be 
conducted on Wednesday, November 8, 2017 at 2:00 p.m., on the 2nd 
floor of the Apex Building, 495 Apex Valley Road, Black Hawk, 
Colorado 80422.  Documents are available for review in the Public 
Trustee Office, 203 Eureka Street, Central City, Colorado 80427. 

 

     Posted by the Order of the  
Office of Gilpin County Public Trustee 
Alynn K. Huffman, Public Trustee 

 
 
Posted October 4, 2017 
Central City Courthouse, Gilpin County Website & Gilpin County 
Library 
 


